
HB3177 is an issue of simple fairness.  Over the last few months I’ve heard the phrase, “We’re all in this together” more times than I 
can count.  As non-discriminate as a virus floating through the air is, it’s been treated like a laser-guided missile; expected to 
explode only at gyms and restaurants, while magically avoiding big box retailers.  Being in this all together is an active choice, not a 
casual observation.  If that’s the way we feel, let’s put some action to our words and pass HB3177.


